COVID-19

Your safety is our priority! We consistently follow the guidelines for infection control from the CDC
and will continue to do so.

As we look to reopen after this hiatus, many changes will be in place:
-We will call you 1-2 days before your appointment to go over a Covid-19 questionnaire

--When you arrive for your appointment, please phone our office 563-243-6950 to check-in
-we will review the questionnaire and will take your temperature prior to entry
-Please stay in your car until we call you when your room is available

-We will be limiting extra visitors to the office. If a guardian is needed for minors, elderly, and
handicapped, that will be allowed.

- All visitors including the patient needs to wear a mask upon entry to the office

-We ask that you use hand sanitizer upon entry to the office as well

-Online forms and payment tabs will be located on this website. This will be encouraged to limit
person-to-person contact in the office.

Team
Approach

-Our team will have their temperatures checked to screen for a low grade fever each day

-Our team will be wearing new PPE such as gowns, face shields, respirator masks, and surgical caps
to limit the inundation of aerosols

-Reception plexiglass has been installed
-Frequent disinfection of high traffic areas such as doorknobs, desks, and chairs

-Air Scrubbers have been installed in each of our HVAC systems to help mitigate the microbial agents
that may be circulating

-Our infection control procedures are the same high standard that we’ve always completed after each
patient. We will continue to provide our exceptional care in a safe, comfortable, and compassionate
manner.


https://www.airscrubberbyaerus.com/

Looking forward to seeing everyone!!

Dr. Miller and staff at Clinton Family Dental



